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Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you are all well and looking forward to the easing of government coronavirus restrictions
over the next month or so. In the meantime, please continue to wear masks on our school
premises and maintain a social distance on the school yard. Thank you.

Street Safe is working well. I feel that your children are much safer crossing the road to school
at the beginning and end of the school day. Thank you all so much for supporting us with this
scheme.

Your children have been working very well in school. I visit each class at least once a day and I
am always really proud of how they conduct themselves. They are always focussed on their
learning and well behaved. I am sure their teachers will say they are a pleasure to teach. School
is a very happy and positive place to be, we pride ourselves on that. Please check out and like
all the learning that is posted on Facebook and Instagram, your children look gorgeous!

I have been debating PE kit with our children. Both the children and teachers prefer the children
coming to school in their PE kit. It saves time in getting changed, so PE lessons are longer and
time is not wasted getting changed.

One problem with coming into school in PE kit is that the standard of uniform around school is
not up to our usual high standards and some days look like non-uniform days! I have talked to
the children about this and they were brilliant in coming up with a compromise:

The children suggested we use plain black joggers, plain black sandshoes/trainers and a
Denbigh sweatshirt for our PE kit. I think that is a brilliant idea. The Leadership Team at school
would like to move forward with this proposal.

I will send a letter to all parents and carers soon explaining this in more detail. I hope we can
start using this uniform after May half term (Y6 children please DO NOT buy anything new!!!),
and then for the start of the new school year in September 2021.

Many thanks for your continued support. It is a pleasure to work with yourselves and the
children.
Good times are just on the horizon!!

Dr Louise Guthrie












